of Lot ire
Colin Douthwaite
From: MARGARET WALKER [margaret18a@btinternet.com]
Sent: 16 September 2014 17.36
To: Development Management
Subject: Sherburn PC

Good afternoon
Please may I give you the following information on planning applications put before the Council at their
meeting on the 15th September 2014

¥-14/00914/MFUL Erection of 2 broiler units at Fosters Wold Farm
The Council have no objections or comment s to make
14/00132/FUL Re-roofing and installation of Solar Panels @ Kingspan
The Council have no objections or comments to make.
14/00501/FUL Change of use @47-49 St Hildas St.
The Council would like to comment about the current over crowded facility of on street parking at this site
and ask is this to be worsened by this proposal for the change of use?
Regards,
Margaret Walker
Clerk Sherburn PC
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